
From: Grubbs, Richard T
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
Cc: Mark Larson; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: FW: Re: Salado Draw S-7 Excavation Composite and Discrete Samples
Date: Thursday, January 25, 2018 3:08:46 PM

Hi Olivia,
 
An update on 1RP-4715. Regarding our activities at Salado Draw 1RP-4715, we have
completed the soil work on the north side of the road above the high pressure gas line. Lab
results from every 50yds showed all values were below <600 mg/kg with the highest single
value being 360 mg/kg. The soil has been replaced and will be seeded with BLM seed mix next
week.
 
Regarding the south side, we excavated soil 100’ by 8’. Composite samples for soil from the
south range from 7 mg/kg to 260 mg/kg (see Larson Environmental notes below). We called
you to discuss replacement of this soil vs disposal but you were not available. In you absence
we contacted Shelly Tucker with the BLM  and reviewed the analytical with her and she
recommended we place this blended soil back in the excavated site. We are following through
with her recommendation. We will also be seeding this area next week. We will send final
remediation report with analytical and photos within two weeks.
 
Regards,
Rich     
 
 
 
From: Mark Larson [mailto:Mark@laenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 2:12 PM
To: Grubbs, Richard T <rtgrubbs@chevron.com>
Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] Re: Salado Draw S-7 Excavation Composite and Discrete Samples
 
Richard,
The laboratory reported chloride at 260 mg/Kg and 7.56 mg/Kg in composite soil samples Comp 8
and Comp 9 from the excavated soil from S-7 (south side of lease road).  The chloride concentration
in the bottom samples from the excavation range from discrete  <1.14 mg/Kg (Bottom East) to 25.1
mg/Kg (Bottom West).  The chloride concentration in the excavation sidewall samples ranges from
<1.08 mg/Kg (South Side) to  19.2 mg/Kg (East Side).    The excavation on the north side of the lease
road (main spill area) has been backfilled with the excavated soil.  Please contact me to discuss and
how you would like to proceed.  Sweatt released the dump trucks this afternoon but will return in
the morning.
Mark
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